
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

All Branch Mail Out #23 - 2019 
 

Date:   March 28, 2019 

 

To:    NS/NU Command Branches 

    NS/NU Zone Commanders 
    NS/NU Executive Council 
    NS/NU Past Presidents 
    NS/NU Command Staff 

 

From:   Valerie Mitchell-Veinotte 

    Executive Director 
NS/NU Command, RCL 

 

Subject:  RCL NS/NU Command Job Posting 
 

Message: Comrades: Please be advised that NS/NU Command 

has an opening for the position of Administrative 
Assistant.  Anticipated start date is May 21 2019. 

 

The position will become vacant by the end of June 
when  Comrade Colleen Longmire will be leaving 
NS/NU Command.  Comrade Colleen will be working 
with us in a limited capacity until that time. I am 
sure you all join me in thanking Colleen for her work 
with NS/NU Command and in wishing her all the best 
in her future endeavors. 
 
Please disseminate the attached job posting as 
widely as possible.   
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